
 

 

UISZ Community Summary – Week 11 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

INTRO 

This week was school photos week with students and staff being photographed on 

Tuesday and Wednesday in various grouping and individually.  On Tuesday morning 

PYP and MYP students and teachers walked out to the football pitch and assembled 

for the whole school photos taken by our external photographer Howie.  Things got 

a little hot under the collar so to speak as the temperature rose - but everyone 

smiled on cue and enjoyed being in the shunshine. 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

PYP 

Message from Mr Daniel 

The Year 4 learners began their unit on “How the world works” by investigating 

and testing their ideas around the topic of forces. They are exploring the form 

and perspective of gravity by conducting their own experiments, using the 

scientific process as their guide. In this example learners looked at how water 

responds to gravity, comparing a control to their many hypotheses! 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

MYP 



 

 

 

 

DP 

Message from Ms Valentine 

Our Seniors are working hard on their extended essay, completing their 

experiments and readings, and writing their first draft. 

On this picture, William in the Science lab doing his experiment on indigo dye.  

Doesn’t he look like a professional scientist?  



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

Message from Mr Chay 

The Year 11 DP Design Technology are starting a new unit on Innovation and Design. 

So far they have inquired about the difference between invention and innovation. In 



 

 

order to understand these concepts a bit more, students investigated the history of 

John Dyson and his famous invention of the Dyson vacuum. In order to apply these 

design concepts, students collaborated to create a Dyson vacuum and will use a 3D 

pen among other tools to create a replica of the famous Dyson vacuum. It will be a 

progress project to create rapid modelling of a product. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

OUTRO 

We wish everyone a sumptuous weekend.  Why not take a walk in the Guangdong 

mountains- the weather is cooler now and the views are breathtaking.  However 

you choose to spend your weekend - try to relax, unwind and have some fun.  See 

you all back at school on Monday! 

 

Warmest wishes,  

UISZ School & Boarding Community   


